Dear Members of CPSC:

My intention for the CPSC meeting on July 15, is to be present in person, to lend some guidance on the
matter of the proposed graphic images by-law, so that any amendments to this proposed by-law can be
made between the Meeting of July 15 and the anticipated Council public participation meeting. | will
introduce myself and my relativity to the issue, and speak to the documents that | will provide to you.

| have sent you around 13 Victim Impact Statements/Testimonials (letters and consents). They, | believe,
give a good cross section of information — personal and vital ideas coming from personal experiences
that will assist you in your deliberations on the proposed by-law. Their hope and mine too, is that you
will make the decision that this proposed by-law is a bad idea, for the reasons these thirteen individuals
have given.

| will send you several other statements/testimonials that did not make it under the time-line due date
and hour, and/or didn’t provide sufficient information regarding consent.

Please read these 13 statements and the few stragglers. They are important to read and hear.

| reserve my victim impact statement, embedded in my oral and written presentation to you at the
appropriate time.

| also will send you some legal documents related to graphic image presentations that were done in
various cities in Ontario. These will augment the professional advice you have sought into the legality
and constitutionality of the showing/displaying of graphic abortion images.

| do request delegate status and | intend to be present in person at the upcoming CPSC meeting of July
15, 2024, and | give permission for my email to be placed on the public Added Agenda.

Please find attached several victim impact/testimonials. Please overlook their request to be part of the
public record because for that privilege they did not meet the due date by my discretion and /or lack of

time. However, | include them because they have important information for you to consider.

Please also find attached_in my next email several legal documents that | referred to in the above.

Sincerely, John S Bulsza



